From:

To: Laura Gibson
Subject: DVP SUBMISSION - DVP701-92
Date: Monday, July 15, 2019 6:47:34 AM

Re;2495 Rocky Point Road, Blind Bay,B.C.

| do not object to the proposed new detached garage on the above noted property.
I do request that the 1 metre setback include any roof overhang on the structure.

Regards,

[l Rocky Point Road, Blind Bay,B.C.



Laura Gibson

From: Chris Trozzo <ctrozzo@bluemoonplumbing.ca>
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2019 2:52 AM

To: Laura Gibson

Subject: Re: DVP701-92 on July Board agenda

Thank you. | will not be attending but would like to let the board know that when we built the home 5 years ago, we
took every precaution to have very little impact on the natural setting and the waterfront/ run off ... this proposed
project is much further from the waterfront yet we completely respect the process.

Thank you,
Chris Trozzo

ctrozzo@bluemoonplumbing.ca

OnJul 11, 2019, at 4:20 PM, Laura Gibson <LGibson@csrd.bc.ca> wrote:

Hello Chris,

Your Development Variance Permit application No. 701-92 will be presented to the Board at the July 18,
2019 regular board meeting.

You can view the agenda and staff report here.

You are welcome to attend the meeting. Typically applicants just listen to what the Board says,
sometimes the Board asks the applicant questions.

You mentioned before you likely would not attend so please just let me know if that changes. | can keep
you posted on what time the application will likely be presented if you plan to attend. At this time |
would estimate somewhere around 1-2pm.

Thank you!

Laura Gibson | Planner |
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